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Posted on:  September 29, 2015, 5:00 PM 

 

NOTICE OF HEARING 

 

 

In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L. c. 30A, notice is hereby given that a meeting 

of the Engineering Board of Appeals will be held on Wednesday, October 7, 2015, at 9:00 a.m. 

at the Ashburton Café, One Ashburton Place, Boston, MA 02108.  It is anticipated that the 

following topics will be discussed at the aforementioned meeting: 

 

 License exam results appeal of Timothy Lanning 

 License exam results appeal of Samantha Pelis 

 License exam results appeal of Derek Phillips 

 License exam results appeal of Robert Grasso 

 License exam results appeal of Roland Hills 

 License exam results appeal of Ronald Venancio 

 License exam results appeal of William Harris 

 

 

 


